
 

 

St Joseph’s School 
16 Tocumwal Road, Numurkah, 3636 

Phone: 03 5862 1804 
Fax: 03 5862 2768 

E-mail: parnel@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au 
Website: www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.u 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 
Let The Good Times Roll !!! It’s peak season at St Joseph’s with many fantastic activities happening 
alongside our most important Living and Learning Routines. Thanks to our Brilliant Staff for making this 
happen. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
 Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                

             Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Trustworthiness                         
  Our focus within the three areas are as follows                                                                

Attitude : Consistently Honest 
Awareness : How My Actions Affect Others 

Action : Being Reliable At All Times 

Bulletin—Week 5 of Term 4, 3rd November 2022 

Seniors Go On Camp Next Week 
 

Music Expo Action  
 
 

Middles Come Home From Camp Today  
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2023 Prep Jump Start Program 
We started our Prep Orientation Program 
this week in welcoming our boys and girls 

to St Joseph’s.  
 

Preps & Juniors Excursion, Activity Day & SleepOver was Last Week  
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           Live Life To The Fullest In Christ 

 

          

           Paul Arnel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRIVACY POLICY 

For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

Over the coming weeks, we shall be sending home Student Verification Details to be confirmed. Please 

complete and forward to the office by the end of the year so that we are able to update our records.  

SCHOOL FEES: 

Next Fortnightly Debits: 4th Nov.  

For any outstanding balances, we will process another 2 fortnightly Direct Debits 18th Nov & 2nd December. 

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November – LAST ONE. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

If you require to make any changes to your payment schedule for next year (ie Fornightly to Monthly, 

Term to Monthly etc), please contact the office so that we can update your payment schedule for next year. 

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments, please do not hesitate to come in and 

speak to Paul.  If you are wanting to amend your payment options, please do so ASAP.   

The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters 

If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804. 

 

 

 

Office News 

 

The work of our P&F for the year is just about done. 
We are currently enjoying the profits of the P&F’s 

work with the shade and protection of the Structure, 
the kind under surface of the Synthetic Grass and the 

spoils of the huge double Built-in Barbeque.   

                             Dates To Remember                                                             
Tues – Thu Nov 8-10 Senior Camp 
Fri Nov 11  Remembrance Day 
Fri Nov 18 Daniel Morcombe  

Walk 2 School  

   

Afternoon  Assembly :  Monday at 2:45    
Yr 6 Leaders & Class Prayer    

Nov 7 : Year 4 Leaders; Jun A & W 
Nov 14 : Ivy, Sophie & Sienna; Mid M & H 

You can watch it live by tuning into our YouTube channel. 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCChZRa2nKzF_2muZtn1eJqg 

ALL WELCOME ! 

 

http://www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCChZRa2nKzF_2muZtn1eJqg
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Congratulations to the following students who have been successful in having their artwork chosen to be 

displayed at the Mary Mackillop Exhibition Bendigo Cathedral. The opening Mass and ceremony will be 

held Friday Nov 11th. The students and families selected can go but require a ticket. Anyone else interested 

can view online or go to Bendigo to see all the artwork, from schools all over the Diocese, till Nov 27th. 

Please see notice for more information in Community Notices. 

 

SPIRITUAL AWARD SECTION- Theme " Go Tell the Good News" 

Matilda Bannon 

Kayleesha Parravicini 

Isabelle Hangan 

Kate Dyson 

Leni Edis 

 

GENERAL ART AWARD 

Tilly Schreenan 

Jessica Osborne 

Dustin Newham 

Hazel Alston

 

Sen S    Cadell Black  
For his creative narrative writing about 

forgiveness. I am loving the effort and detail you 

are putting in your work! Keep it up Cadell! 

Sen B     Kate Dyson  
For working so hard to put detail and descriptive 

language into her writing piece, well done! 

Sen K    Bailey Power 
For showing initiative and using his classroom 

time wisely to complete his homework. Great 

work! 

Sen T    Poppy Dobson  
For always being a productive member of senior 

T and always putting in 100% effort into 

everything she does. Great effort Poppy. 

Mid H    Will Feltham  
For his creative and vivid “Sizzling Start” in his 

Pyramid of Giza narrative! 

Mid M   Callan O’Dwyer 
For engaging in our narrative writing process 

with creativity and enthusiasm! 

Mid N   Lenny Gledhill  
 For showing leadership in our classroom by 

helping out and supporting his classmates. 

 

 

 

Mid O   Kara Gundrill 
For stepping out of her comfort zone and 

mentoring other students in the class during 

maths. 

 Jun S     Elsie Browning  
For being an independent learner and accepting 

new challenges. Well done Elsie! 

Jun  A    Zara Morris  
For asking to be our class receptionist to help 

improve her public speaking. You have been 

amazing! Congratulations Zara! 

Jun N    Zoe Bartle  
For continuing to develop her writing skills and 

working independently. Congratulations on taking 

more risks! 

Jun W    Georgia Brassil  
For her fabulous work in Writing, collaborating 

with her partner and making excellent 

connections. Great work Georgia! 

Prep M    August Alston  
For his enthusiastic attitude and effort toward 

writing tasks. Well done August! 

Prep J   Olive Trimble  
For her positive approach towards all learning 

tasks and for always giving her best. Well done 

Olive! 

Student of  the Week 

MacKillop Art Exhibition 

Congratulations to 

Georgia Robertson who 

competed at the State 

Athletics on Wednesday. 

Georgia came third in 

triple jump in the State! 

What an outstanding 

effort Georgia.  
 

Sports News 



 

 
 5 

St Joseph’s School - Newsletter 

November 

4th Sheree Lawless 

7th Volunteer 

8th Volunteer 

9th Volunteer 

10th Volunteer 

11th Helen Osborne 

14th Fiona McPherson 

15th Volunteer 

16th Volunteer 

17th Julia Campbell 

18th Volunteer 

21st Volunteer 

22nd Volunteer 

23rd Volunteer 

24th Rachel Robertson 

25th Kim Thompson 

If you are unable to attend on your day, can you  

please arrange a swap with someone else or as a last 

resort let Marcella or Donna know in advance, so 

they are aware that they have no helper that day.  If 

you are unable to commit to a permanent day each 

month but are available to help out when you see a 

volunteer required, please call Marcella 0409 622 

589. 
 

 

 

This is awarded to students in each class who  

display excellence in the Triple A Social Skill that 

we focus on each week. At St Joseph’s we need to 

have a positive Attitude, need to have Awareness 

& need to take Action. 

 

Congratulations to the following students who 

received this social skill award in Week 4 

Tolerance:  
Sophie Caccianiga, Oliver Mason, Lyncoln Voigt, 

Koby Boxtel, Henry Bau, Wil Foulstone, Indi 

Rodda, Ruby Laidlaw, Mia Power, Lachlan Grey-

Noble, Sienna Lawless, Molly O'Callaghan, Leni 

Edis and Xavier Prior. 

 

 

 

 

Canteen 
 
een 

Community Notices 
 
een 

OSHC – Vacation, Before & After School Care 
 
een 

We are currently looking at the dates for 

Vacation Care for January 2023. In order 

for us to ascertain which weeks are needed 

for vacation Care, please complete the 

survey sent home today with this 

newsletter and return to the office by  

Friday 18th November. 

If you have any queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact the office on 5862 1804. 

 

Triple A Award 
 
een 
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